Lilly Schinsing

Subject: FW: Request for Recommendation by Housing Elements Task Force

From: Walter Freedman [mailto:wfre@pacbell.het]

Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2011 8:24 PM

To: Lilly Schinsing

Subject: RE: Request for Recommendation by Housing Elements Task Force

Good Day, Lilly. Please convey to the Task Force Committee, and especially the Chairman, my sincere appreciation for
the openness with which the meetings have been conducted, and the very generous time allotted for public comment. I'm
sure all neighbors who attended the meetings would echo this sentiment.

[ would like to ask the Task Force Committee whether they might be willing to recommend to the City Council (when they
make their final report), that all sites dropped from consideration be declared permanent City Open Space.

This would alleviate future reconsiderations and rehashing of the same issues, perhaps with different task force
committee members who would perhaps be unfamiliar with the background behind these sites being removed from
consideration.

Also, my thanks to you and staff for your excellent and patient work in moving the Housing Element process to a
conclusion.

Sincerely,

Walt Freedman
20 Marin Ave.
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